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Youth Report, May 7th, 2025 
Spring has officially started and the weather is warmer than ever. Youth are 

utilizing the parks and pathways. Students are working towards their finals this 

month and trying to use their time now wisely to relax and study efficiently. 

Badminton season is coming to an end with Provincials right around the corner. And 

track and field following right after. Students are excited that there is only two 

months of school left and are also planning for school events like dances. Grad is 

also coming up so Grade 12 students are pumped that they are almost done with 

school. Overall, April has lifted youths’ spirits with its nice weather. 
 


